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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison rompany
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Tbnk you for your final report dated April 19, 1979, pursuant to
10 CFR 50.55(e), regarding the Byron post-tensioning buttonhead
deficiencies. We will complete our review of this matter during
a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

' sk,u <4dSb' '
Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
.

cc: Gunner Sorensen, Site
Project Superintendent

William F. Naughton, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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